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Church on the Hill

6710 Oxon Hill Road

Suite 210

Oxon Hill, MD  20745
                                        866-606-1185
Website:  www.church-on-the-hill.org                                                                            Email:  churchonthehill@hotmail.com
May 14, 2018
Dear Friend:

What a dynamic Saturday, October 21, “Women’s Empowerment Rally” (Domestic Violence Awareness Conference). We conducted the event at the Seat Pleasant Activity Center. We were excited about our guest speakers as we addressed 2 ISSUES:
1)  Domestic Violence

2)  Women & Entrepreneurship

· Ms. Aisha Braveboy – Candidate, State’s Attorney, P.G. County, MD
· Ms. Nia 2X – President, (“National Action Network”) - Capital Area Chapter.  The Rev. Al Sharpton
is the founder.

· Ms. Belinda Queen – candidate for the 6th School District
We encourage you to become a Book Sponsor ($100).  You will receive 1) one FREE “signed copy” of the book 2) 10 minutes to speak about your business/organization/ministry at one of our upcoming events! 

You may view the Press Release, and the 3 minute YouTube video about my Book, “The Children of God: There is Life After the Cult, at http://sbpra.com/fayethomas.  At the site, you may purchase the Book from Amazon, Barnes & Nobles, or SBPRA!  Also, you may view our Church on the Hill website and click on the link for the Facebook page for the book.
On Thursday, June 7, from 6:00-9:00p.m., we will conduct our NNCMW Annual Member Rally.  We will meet at the City of Hyattsville 4310 Gallatin Street, Conf. Room, 1st Fl., Hyattsville, MD  20781.  We will conduct our Annual elections.  Ms. Carolyn Grafton, our new Sponsor, will speak on, “Health Living.”  You may learn about her efforts to assist you to attain superior health at: www.TransformYourHealth.Today!

We will conduct our next NNCMW General Business Meeting on Saturday, June 9, ’18 from 3:00p.m.to 5:00p.m.  We will meet at BLE Suites, 6710 Oxon Hill Road, Ste. 210, Oxon Hill, MD  20750.  During the meeting, we will conduct a “Body & Mind Seminar: A Healthier You.”  A FREE Health Analysis will be taken and a FREE Health evaluation will be provided!

Should you decide to join our National Network (NNCMW) you will be invited to participate on our “Public Relations Committee.”  Check out our website for your desired level of NNCMW membership!  

On Friday, March 16 from 12 noon to 1:00p.m., the NNCMW Public Relations Committee visited with the Rev. Dr. Barry Black (62nd U.S. Senate Chaplain) at the U.S. Senate for a “Bible Study” & Luncheon!

Also, on Tuesday, March 27 we conducted an NNCMW Business Meeting at the Cannon H.O.B. We addressed the “March for Our Lives” Rally on Capitol Hill.  This was an effort to obtain stricter gun control laws to protect our children at our public schools (and around the nation). The Rally [image: image2.jpg]


 grew out of students' own response to the mass shooting at Marjory Stoneman Douglas High School in Parkland, Florida, in which 17 students and educators were killed.
Let us know what Sponsor level you choose to select:  You may want to become a Silver Sponsor ($125), Gold Sponsor ($200 -$400) or a Platinum Sponsor ($500 or more).  We are a 501 © (3) tax-exempt Corporation. 

Therefore, your contributions are tax-deductible!  With your Sponsorship, you will be able to have a FREE Sponsor Table at our event.  What an excellent opportunity to “sow a seed” in our ministry!

The Church on the Hill is a non-denominational growing para-church corporation that began as the “Christian Fellowship” at the Rayburn House Office Bldg., Washington, D.C.   Congresswoman Donna Edwards (D-MD) was our Congressional Sponsor (until December 2016)!   Former Congresswoman Donna Edwards was inducted into the “Women Hall of Fame” in March, ’17.  She joined seven other women who will be enshrined at the Maryland Women Heritage Center in Baltimore for their contribution to the state’s economic, cultural and political landscape!  Our current Congressional Sponsor is Anthony Brown (D-MD).  Check our calendar on our website to learn about upcoming Capitol Hill meetings!
We conducted our first Church on the Hill Sunday worship service in November ’95.  Since that time, we are proud of other ministries that we have developed the following:  

1) Small Business Development  Seminars – National Network (NNCMW)
2) NNCMW Member Rally (Capitol Area Chapter, VA and GA)
3)  Intercessory Prayer 
4)  Body & Mind Seminars: A Healthier You
We Thank You in advance for supporting us in our Church on the Hill Advocacy events!  Remember to

check out our Church on the Hill calendar for our upcoming Church on the Hill - NNCMW events. 
In His Service,

Rev. Fayrene T. Koroma, M.Div.
Reverend Fayrene T. Koroma, Senior Pastor

Ms. Tammy Vaugh, Secretary,  Monument Investment Club

Mr. Fred Hardy, Jackson Hewitt Tax Services

Mr. Landus Burroughs, NNCMW Membership Chairperson


